From: Wickens, Tom [mailto:tom.wickens@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 August 2011 14:47
To: Maxwell Lundie
Subject: FW: Details of what we require

 

 

Hi Max
 

I think there may be some confusion being generated though the passing on of requested.
 

Please see the attached request which I sent over to Sarah Green last month. 
 

Unfortunately what was sent across the end of last week was the groundwater level data.
 

What we have been asking for is the original groundwater quality data which is summarised in section 3 of the attached technical memorandum.
 

Regards
 

Tom
 

Tom Wickens
Groundwater and Contaminated Land Officer
01491 828627
 

 

